
September 16, 2013

All:

Yes, it has been a while since our last newsletter. 15 months to be exact. Notwithstanding, we
have made significant changes to the Metabase System with new modules (Document & Form,
Requirements Management, Reports Management, Use Cases, and Project Management). New
modules are in development. The current Metabase System is 7.05. Link:
http://www.wiscorp.com/metabase_system.html. 

The next version of the Metabase System will be Internet Ready which will enable Metabase
System users to accomplish Knowledge Worker metadata management work in a distributed
fashion across functions and the enterprise.

We have developed many presentations and demonstrations about the Whitemarsh approach to
Enterprise Data Management. These presentations are available via GoToMeeting sessions.
Check out: http://www.wiscorp.com/enterprise_data_management.html

Check out also our Positive ROI from Project #1 materials. Ask us to show you how by using
Whitemarsh products. Link: http://www.wiscorp.com/whitemarsh-_positive_roi_from_project_-
1.html

Finally, we are delivering a half-day presentation at the Data Modeling Zone conference in
Baltimore on October 8-10, 2013. Link: http://www.datamodelingzone.com/ 

Our presentation is "Automation and Management of Enterprise Data Models." The link is:
http://www.datamodelingzone.com/Sessions/AutomationandManagement.aspx . 

Whitemarsh will provide attendees of our presentation a cost-free 5-concurrent user
production license of the current Metabase System. We will also provide 10 consulting hours
via telephone or GoToMeeting. Together, these Whitemarsh presentation attendee gifts are
valued at $3,000.

Regards,

Michael M Gorman


